
  

  

 

100 Days of School Celebration 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

On Thursday 27th July (Week 2), our Kindergarten students will be celebrating their 

100th day at school!  

 

We have been counting down to this day for 99 whole days by learning and focusing 

on different numbers each day.  

 

We have lots of fantastic activities planned for the students to celebrate this huge 

achievement. The only thing we need is for your child to come dressed in their best 

version of a 100-year-old for the day. 

 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your teacher. 

 

Kindest regards, 

 

Miss Amy Waterhouse, Mr Chris Monaghan, Mrs Lani Roberts and Miss Sarah Mignanelli 

Kindergarten Teachers 
 

 


